
Instructions:

Please use the text below to help spread the word about the Mobility in Motion 2024 public 

survey to your community. We appreciate your partnership and participation! 

Newsletter Text: 

Mobility in Motion: Creating Accessible and Affordable Transit for All Delawareans

In 2020, Delaware Transit Corporation (DTC), operating as “DART”, launched the Mobility in 

Motion survey to understand the transportation challenges faced by many Delawareans, 

including issues related to disability, income, age, and lack of car ownership. 

Since the launch of the Mobility in Motion initiative, DTC has continued to work toward 

redefining transportation and mobility options in Delaware. DTC invites you to share your travel 

experiences and provide valuable feedback through their 2024 Mobility in Motion survey. 

Whether you walk, bike, or roll to your DART First State bus stop, your input is critical in 

identifying gaps and making meaningful mobility improvements in our transit system. 

As a token of appreciation, everyone who completes the survey and provides their email or 

phone number will be entered into a drawing for a $50 gift card. The survey will remain open 

until Friday, September 27, 2024.

Visit the webpage for the Mobility in Motion Survey to share your experiences.

Email Blast Text: 

Subject: Help Shape the Future of Mobility in Delaware with Mobility in Motion 

We wanted to inform you about an opportunity to share your travel experiences and provide 

valuable feedback through the Delaware Transit Corporation (DTC) 2024 Mobility in Motion 

survey. 

In 2020, DTC (operating as “DART”), launched the Mobility in Motion survey to understand the 

transportation challenges faced by many Delawareans, including issues related to disability, 

income, age, and lack of car ownership.  

Since the launch of the Mobility in Motion initiative, DTC has continued to work toward 

redefining transportation and mobility options in Delaware.  Whether you walk, bike, or roll to 

your DART First State bus stop, your input is critical in identifying gaps and making meaningful 

mobility improvements in our transit system. 

As a token of appreciation, everyone who completes the survey and provides their email or 

phone number will be entered into a drawing for a $50 gift card. The survey will remain open 

until Friday, September 27, 2024.

Visit the webpage for the Mobility in Motion Survey to share your experiences.
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